
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2024 

 

 

DOE National Labs and Partners: 

 

Thank you again for submitting your revised concept papers for this year’s OCED 

Analysis Lab Call. Selections announcements are delayed due to updates in DOE’s 

funding notification process. Selection decisions are expected to be released on 

September 30, 2024. Applicants will be notified of their selection status over email. 

Our sincere apologies for this delay.  

 

Please reach out to us at OCEDAnalysisLabCall@hq.doe.gov with any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

OCED Analysis Lab Call Team 
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